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The applicant requests a waiver from the requirement to have an antenna structure registration 

number. A “determination of no hazard to aircraft navigation” (2015-ANM-3883-OE) has been 

issued for this structure but that document has an error of 42 feet for the site elevation. An ASR 

application was filed but was rejected due to this error. The applicant is currently in the process 

of correcting the ANM and once that is done the ASR application will be filed again.  

 

Because of the T-Mobile 120 day notice the displacement application must be filed now and the 

ASR number will not be issued in time.  

 

This structure is only 43 feet tall and according to a TOWAIR study it fails the FAA required 

100:1 slope to the Yakima airport by only 682 feet distance from that airport runway so it comes 

very close to being exempt from registration requirements. 

 

 
Daniel Mooney 

technical consultant 


